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Year 5 Teaching workshop 

9.11.2012 

Engineers’ House, Clifton, Bristol 

Don’t miss this workshop if you are an experienced or 
new Year 5 GP teacher. We have invited 3 speakers. 

Prof. Karen Forbes is the Unit lead for the Year 5 
Preparing for Professional Practice (PPP) course and a 
consultant in palliative care. She will outline what stu-
dents are learning on the PPP course when they are not 
in General Practice. 

Prof. Chris Salisbury has published on the very topical 
theme of multimorbidity and will share his thoughts. As a 
GP in a deprived area in South Bristol he has first hand 
experience of managing multimorbidity. 

Dr. Bob Baker is the prescribing lead and will tell us 
about the new national prescribing exam, and what is 
happening at Bristol about teaching prescribing.  

There will also be a Year 5 update and a teaching top 
tips session. We think that this programme will tick the 
GP CPD box as well as give you a practical handle on 
teaching these topics.  

You are also welcome to attend 
if you haven’t decided yet 
whether you want to give Year 5 
teaching a try. Hopefully we can 
inspire you. For more informa-
tion and to book your place 
email 

phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk 

Dates for your diary 
 

Year 2&3 workshop:  April 2013 

Year 4 Workshop:  19.2.13 

Summer workshop:  18.6.13 

Don’t miss these courses! 
These generic teaching courses are 
great for complementing the year 
specific teaching workshops organised 
by us in Primary Care. 

 
Fit2Teach programme 
 
If you are teaching medical 
students on behalf of Bristol University 
you are entitled to attend the Fit2Teach 
workshops organised by the TLHP 
(Teaching and Learning for Health Pro-
fessionals). Please take a look at their 
fantastic free programme for 2012-13. 
The workshops are held in all the acad-
emies, so no need to travel to Bristol. It is 
also a great opportunity to meet the peo-
ple who teach on the TLHP masters 
course. Find out more at 
http://www.bris.ac.uk/medical-education/
tlhp/courses/fit2teach/ 

Student SSCs 

If any students ask you to supervise their 

SSC in the coming academic year, please 

let the Teaching Office know, otherwise 

payment may not be possible or could be 

very delayed. 

Feedback tips             Ideally enhance learners ‘want’ to learn 

Learners expect feedback but also ignore it. If they receive good feedback, ‘smile and file’. If 
they receive bad feedback, ‘bin and forget’. To help learners work with their feedback ask them 
to start a reflection with 

‘The part of the feedback that puzzles me the most…’ 
‘The comment that rang the truest for me was…’ 
‘I don’t get what you mean when you say…’ 
‘I would welcome some advice on…’ 
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